
€  _GD GOENKA PUBLIC SCHOOLARRAH ®© 
DATE: 12™ MARCH 2025 

NOTICE 

Subject: Notice: Holi Holidays & School Reopening 

Dear Parents, 

Wishing you and your family a joyful and colorful Holi! 

Please note that the school will remain closed for the Holi festival from 13th 

March 2025 (Thursday) to 15th March 2025 (Saturday). The school will 

reopen on 17th March 2025 (Monday), and the Term 2 examinations will 

continue as per schedule. 

Additionally, on 13th March 2025 (Thursday), the city office will remain 

open from 8:30 AM to 12:30 PM. 

We wish all our students and parents a Happy Holi! 

Best regards, 

PRINCIPAL 

GD GOENKA PUBLIC SCHOOL , ARRAH




